

Notice to Examination Candidates about Your Legal Name
The awarding bodies strongly recommend that you enter exams under names that match your identification, such as a birth certificate or passport.  This ensures that you will not have any potential problems later in life when you give your results to employers or further education institutions.  

When you receive your exam Statement of Entry please check the personal details on this as these are the details that will be printed on your final certificate.  Please report any errors straight away so that we can correct your details. 

If you have any queries at all about the details you will be entered under please contact the Exams Office or your Form Tutor before the entry is made.  It will be very expensive for you to try to correct a certificate once it has been printed and in some cases may not be possible.
Thank you.

